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IV Development Moves Offices to Southwark!
01.07.21

IV Development have moved offices to Southwark and will now be based at Working from
Southwark, above the Hoxton Hotel on Blackfriars Road SE1. This is an exciting move for us, as we
become residents of an area we know well and in which we are taking forward development
projects.

Our new contact details are:
IV Development

Working From_ Southwark
70 Colombo Street

London SE1 8DP

Tel: +44 20 3411 7250

hello@IVdevelopment.co.uk

www.lVdevelopment.co.uk

Drop by and say hello - we look forward to seeing you for a coffee or a beer soon!




